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Dear Parents and Carers,

BLESSED CARLO ACUTIS. Y6 visited Saint Anthony's Church and welcomed the relic of Blessed
Carlo to the church with Bishop Mark. The children were an absolute credit to the school and to
you. Well done, Y6.

MEET THE TEACHER - All of KS2 have had their meetings.

Many thanks for your support to our staff.

Monday 23rd September at 2.45pm is Reception, Tuesday 24th September at 2.45pm is Y1 and then

5th

Y2 are on Wednesday 25" September at 2.45pm.

Please come along if you can.

ST PAUL'S ROADSHOW The Head from St. Paul’s will be in school with some pupils to talk about
his school with the Y5 and Y6 children on Monday.

Y6 ASSEMBLY. Well done to Y6 leading us in understanding our rights and the rights of children
this week.

Y5 ASSEMBLY. Y5 will lead us in an assembly on Thursday at 9am. All are welcome.



PRAYER LEADERS/ MINI VINNIES. Our new prayer leaders and Mini Vinnies will be trained and
commissioned in their new roles next week.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS Individual and family photographs will take place on Thursday 7th
November.

ATTENDANCE this week is 94.88% for the half term and 94.7% this week. Please see the attached
letter regarding Manchester’s drive for better school attendance in our area.

With prayers for a lovely weekend,

Sarah Yates

Headteacher
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